
2024 Lotus Light Scholarship Appreciation Letter 

 

July 5th, 2024 

Lotus Light Charity Society Vancouver 

#200-357 Hastings Street 

East Vancouver, B.C. V6A 1P3  

 

Dear sponsors, 

I am writing to express my sincere gratitude for selecting me as the recipient of the 2024 

Lotus Light Scholarship recipient. It is truly an honour for me to receive this award that 

appreciates my academic diligence during my high school journey, as well as my 

dedication to contributing to bettering my community. This very generous financial aid 

will allow me to continue pursuing my education, now at a higher level, and offer a 

much-needed economic support for my family. 

My family comes from a modest background. We moved to Canada a few years ago, 

looking for better educational opportunities for my brother and me, and while my 

parents have always tried their best to ensure a good education for us without ever 

letting us worry about money, we still have a need for some financial support that has 

been provided to us with this scholarship and for which I am extremely grateful. 

To have received this scholarship means I will be able to meaningfully contribute to 

paying for my tuition in college and follow my dream of pursuing a Bachelor of Science 

in Mathematics. My goal in life is to use my degree and acquired skills to make a 

positive contribution to society, and this scholarship has encouraged me to keep 

working towards my objective. 

Once again, thank you for believing in me and choosing me as the recipient of the 2024 

Lotus Light Scholarship; my educational pursuits would not be possible without your 

generous financial support. Thank you for enabling me to pursue my dreams. 

Yours sincerely, 

Alba Latorre Sala 


